
Good afternoon Dr. Smith, 

Thank you for taking the time to speak with me about the residency at Regional Hospital. 

It was a pleasure meeting with you, and I enjoyed learning more about your program and your 
institution. After our conversation, I am confident that my skills and experiences are a great 
match for this opportunity. I am particularly interested in your transitions in care program, as I 
have experience in educating patients through that difficult process. 

I am very enthusiastic about the possibility of residency at Regional. If you need any further 
information, please do not hesitate to contact me by email or phone. Thanks again, and I hope to 
hear from you in the near future. 

Best regards, 

John Johnson 
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